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I wholeheartedly oppose HB 3075-1. I am owner and operator of Stronghold Defense 

LLC, a firearms training company. HB3075-1 hurts legal Oregon gun owners and 

future owners. It is irrational in process and impact. HB3075-1 has no financial impact 

attached or identified, is an unfunded measure, and will ultimately cost Oregonians 

an untold amount of red tape and money to implement and support. HB3075-1 will 

close my business as the money income stream is from conducting Oregon 

Concealed Handgun License (CHL) classes. In closing, this piece of legislation is 

directly causing harm to Oregonians and needs to be vehemently opposed. 


